
 

 

Town of Hoosick Planning Board Minutes 
February 22, 2016 

 
Present:  Chairman Jim Dunigan, Gary Kjelgaard, Daryl Cipperly 
               Adria Diel and Attorney Stanton King 
Absent:   Penny Acree, Bill Hanselman 
 
Chairman Jim Dunigan called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M. with the 
Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
There were no announcements. 
 
A motion was made by Daryl Cipperly to approve the January 2016 minutes, 
seconded by Jim Dunigan, all in favor, motion granted. 
 
Mark Cottrell-Boundary Line Adjustment 
Mr. Cottrell appeared before the Planning Board for a boundary line 
adjustment. 
He would like to sell 30 acres of his land to Mr. Winston. Mr. Winston is on 
the east side of his property and the properties share a border.  The frontage 
is on Beechwood Road where there is the required road frontage.  The 
Planning Board reviewed the application and map.  Adria Diel made a 
motion to approve the boundary line adjustment with the proper language in 
the deed, seconded by Jim Dunigan, all in favor, motion granted. 
 
A motion was made by Jim Dunigan to adjourn the Planning Board meeting, 
seconded by Gary Kjelgaard, all in favor, motion granted. 
 
Karen Jennings                                     Minutes approved by Planning Board  
Secretary      on 6/20/2016 


